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 The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations presents its compliments to 

the Permanent Missions and Observer Offices to the United Nations and to the Liaison 

Offices of the Specialized Agencies and related organizations and has the honour to bring 

to their attention the following: 

 

 The United Nations is routinely updating its email emergency contact list of 

Permanent Missions and Observer/Liaison Offices. This emergency contact list is only 

used by offices within the United Nations that would need to communicate important 

information. To this end, the Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General 

Assembly and Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations kindly requests 

all Permanent Missions and Observer/Liaison Offices in New York to communicate, in 

writing, an email address that would be used for the emergency contact list. Please note 

that this email can be different from the general purpose email that is published in the 

Blue Book, and that this email address will not be published in the Blue Book or any 

other document. 

 

 In the event that the Permanent Missions and Observer/Liaison Offices do not 

provide such an email, then the email listed in the Blue Book will be used for the 

emergency contact list. Please also note that it is the responsibility of the Permanent 

Missions and Observer Offices to inform the Protocol and Liaison Service of the 

Department for General Assembly and Conference Management (DGACM) of the United 

Nations in a timely fashion about any changes to that email address. 

 

The Protocol and Liaison Service of the Department for General Assembly and 

Conference Management (DGACM) of the United Nations avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions and Observer Offices to the United 

Nations and to the Liaison Offices of the Specialized Agencies and related organizations 

the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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